
 

Maryland Department of Transportation 
State Highway Administration 

707 North Calvert St., Baltimore, MD  21202 
410.545.0300  I  TTY 800.735.2258  I  roads.maryland.gov 
My telephone number/toll-free number is 410.545.0411 

April 4, 2017 
 
 
 
Enclosed for your review and comment is the approved Draft Section 4(f) Evaluation for the 
MD 478 (Knoxville Road) at SHA Bridge No. 10089 Over Branch of the Potomac River Project, 
Frederick County, Maryland. This document has been prepared in accordance with the CEQ 
Regulations and 23 CFR 774. Please provide any comments by May 22, 2017 to the address 
below. All responses will be considered in developing the Final Section 4(f) Evaluation. 
 
Ms. Donna Buscemi, Chief 
Environmental Planning Division 
Office of Planning and Preliminary Engineering 
Mailstop C-301 
Maryland Department of Transportation 
State Highway Administration 
707 North Calvert Street 
Baltimore MD  21202 
 
If you need further assistance, please contact Mr. Jamie Lake, SHA Consultant Environmental 
Manager at 410-545-8528 or via email at jlake1@sha.state.md.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
C. Scott Pomento, P.E., Director 
Office of Planning and Preliminary Engineering 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Ms. Joy Liang, Environmental Specialist, FHWA-Maryland Division  

Mr. Jitesh Parikh, Project Delivery Team Leader, FHWA-Maryland Division 
Mr. Daniel Suarez, Area Engineer, FHWA-Maryland Division 
Mr. Dennis Atkins, Assistant Division Chief, Environmental Planning Division, SHA 
Mr. Donna Buscemi, Division Chief, Environmental Planning Division, SHA 
Ms. Jamie Lake, Environmental Manager, Environmental Planning Division, SHA 
Mr. John Narer, Project Manager, Office of Structures, SHA 
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